
Community Education Report  Jun 19, 2024

Updates & Events:
● Summer picnics are in full swing! We have averaged 65 kids in attendance over the first two weeks. We 

are partnering with area businesses this summer to bring volunteers and donations to our picnics to 
build a sustainable model to continue this activity in future years and encourage community 
involvement. Our first two weeks have received sponsorship by Crosby Subway and Graphic 
Packaging. The June 26th picnic will be sponsored by Mid MN Federal Credit Union.

● Play week starts Monday, June 24th with auditions at 1:00pm for The Pied Piper. We will be offering 
two public performances of this production on Friday, June 28th at 6:00pm and Saturday, June 29th at 
2:00pm all in the Mayberry Auditorium. Admission to one of the performances is $5 for adults, $3 for 
students, and preschoolers attend for free.

● Jacob Wetterling Resource Center will be providing a free presentation titled “Smart Not Scared: 
Personal Safety Messages for Teens & Parents” on Wednesday, July 31st at 6:00pm. We are working 
on providing a free meal and potentially sibling care to make this event easier for families to attend. 
More information will be published in the coming weeks.

● We will be publishing a fall/winter catalog scheduled to arrive in mailboxes across the district on August 
1st. We just posted new submission and advertising guidelines and the deadline to submit items for this 
catalog is July 7th at 11:59pm. 

● We are currently working with the Cuyuna Lakes Chamber of Commerce to partner on some larger 
events. The first of these events will be a candidate forum this fall. Details will be forthcoming once the 
filing periods have closed.
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